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Change of reporting dates 

 

Tryg has changed the publication date of the annual report 2021 and the Q1 2022 

interim report. The annual report will be published on 25 January 2022 and the Q1 

interim report will be published on 26 April. 

 

  

Contact information: 

Gianandrea Roberti, Investor Relations Officer +45 20 18 82 67, gianandrea.roberti@tryg.dk 

Peter Brondt, Investor Relations Manager +45 22 75 89 04, peter.brondt@tryg.dk 

 

Visit tryg.com and follow us on twitter.com/TrygIR  
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